
Business Update

Dear Valued Customer,

We wish to share an exciting update with you as we take the next

step of our successful journey with our parent company, R‑Biopharm

AG. Progressing forward with our integration as “One Company”, we

will be transitioning to operate under the R-Biopharm brand.

To begin this initiative, we plan to reintroduce the AusDiagnostics

portfolio under the brand identity of R‑Biopharm in the foreseeable

future. While our brand name is set to change, our commitment to all

existing and prospective customers, to consistently deliver high

quality diagnostic products and services remains our primary focus.

We will continue to manufacture locally in Australia and ensure

security of the supply chain to our valued customers.

Rebranding to R‑Biopharm allows us to align more closely with

R‑Biopharm AG’s global network providing our customers with access

to enhanced resources, cutting-edge technologies, and a broader

range of products. Together, as One Company, we aim to strengthen

our offering, achieve greater innovation, and ensure optimal service to

our customers. The alignment will support growth in areas of clinical,

nutrition care, and food and feed diagnostic sectors, delivering

advanced solutions for the Australian market.

As part of the rebranding initiative, we plan to launch a new website

and begin to introduce new products under the R‑Biopharm label.



Thank you for your continued trust and support. We look forward to

serving you under our new identity and delivering innovative

solutions that meet your needs.

Warm regards,

Scott Gilroy

Chief Executive Officer


